Thank you Message to Employees from CEO 
Ask your CEO or company leadership to send a personalized thank you note to your employee donors after the campaign is complete.
Subject: Thank You for Your United Way Support 
Dear [Team/Employees],
I want to take a moment to personally thank each of you for your generosity and commitment during our internal giving campaign for United Way of Marathon County. Your contributions make a real difference in the lives of individuals and families in our community.
United Way’s impact reaches far and wide—helping parents access affordable childcare, ensuring families have access to basic needs like food and shelter, and supporting programs that promote financial stability and mental well-being. Because of your support, more people in our community will have the resources they need to build a better future.
Your dedication to giving back reflects the strong values of our company, and I am incredibly proud to work alongside such a compassionate and community-minded team.
Thank you again for being part of this important effort. Together, we are making a lasting impact!
Best regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Title]


